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The Palace Gardens To Begin Construction Of New Complex
The Palace Gardens 

announced this week that 
construction is set to begin on 
their new expanded complex 
in Homestead.

With their new location on 
Campbell Drive, across from 
Homestead Hospital, the
facility will expand to 10 
acres, and will be home to 
201 private studio residences 
for 111 assisted living and 90 
memory care patients, each 
with private bathrooms.

The 158,000 square foot 
building is being constructed 
by Salazar Architectural 
Group at a cost of $25 mil­
lion, and expected to be 
completed by winter of 2015.
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